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To Base 10

We just want to say a big thank you for all of your hard work this year in Base 10. We are so sorry that you haven’t been able to finish year 3 altogether but we certainly have lots of great memories to remember. You were all absolutely brilliant on our visits to Apley Woods and The Wrekin. Your determination to walk to the very top of the Wrekin, with massive smiles on your faces too, made us very proud of you. We have really enjoyed the smaller, daily games, such as ‘Around the world’, that we have played in the classroom too. Seeing you all enjoying your times tables, with a few giggles during the game, was just lovely to see. We also loved listening to you rehearsing your Easter song; it was such a shame that you didn’t get to perform it this year. Your family members would have been extremely proud of you – just as we were.

We are so impressed with how brave you have been, during this very strange time, and we thank you for working so hard at home. Next week, we will all say goodbye for our summer break but please keep being yourselves, enjoying each day and smiling. Always remember to smile! Have a lovely, well-deserved Summer holiday. When you return to school, enjoy all that Year 4 has to offer you.

Love from,
[image: Image result for cartoon rainbow][image: Image result for cartoon rainbow]Mrs Richards, Miss Bloore, Miss Skowronek and Mrs Ryan. xx
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